
LT Boys & Girls Club helps
students attend LTCC
The  Lake  Tahoe  Boys  &  Girls  Club  recently  awarded  $1,000
scholarships to Chris Gerrard and Nic Francis to attend Lake
Tahoe Community College in the fall.

The idea for the BE GREAT Graduate Scholarship fund started
with Jeff Tillman, Boys & Girls Club board president

Gerrard and Francis volunteered at the club while in high
school.

This is the first year of the BE GREAT Graduate Scholarship
program.
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